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STAFF STATEMENT 

 COMES NOW the Staff of the Missouri Public Service Commission (“Staff”), through 

counsel, and for its recommendation, respectfully states: 

 1. On April 1, 2005, The Meadows Water Company filed a request for an extension 

of over 30 days after the ordinary due date of April 15, 2005, to file its Annual Report, until 

July 31, 2005.   The Commission granted the request. 

 2. On July 28, 2005, The Meadows Water Company submitted its Annual Report 

under Non-Case Related Submission tracking number BMAR-2006-0025.   

   
 
       Respectfully submitted, 
 
       DANA K. JOYCE 
       General Counsel 
 
 
       /s/ David A. Meyer                        
       David A. Meyer 
       Senior Counsel 
       Missouri Bar No. 46620 
 
       Attorney for the Staff of the 
       Missouri Public Service Commission 
       P.O. Box 360 
       Jefferson City, MO 65102 
       (573) 751-8706 (Telephone) 
       (573) 751-9285 (Fax) 

        david.meyer@psc.mo.gov  
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Certificate of Service 
 

I hereby certify that copies of the foregoing have been mailed, hand-delivered, transmitted by 
facsimile or electronically mailed to all counsel of record this 4th day of August 2005. 
 
 

       /s/ David A. Meyer                        
 
 

 


